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A RESEARCH PROJECT TO STUDY THE CAUSES OF

RARE GENETIC DISORDERS:

“Investigating the molecular mechanisms of rare genetic disorders”

Dear [patient name],

You are being invited to take part in a research study. Accompanying this letter is an information sheet outlining the details of the study. Some people are born with a condition that is often caused by a faulty gene or genes. In some cases very little is known about the condition, or the faulty gene causing it. The aim of this study is therefore to do research in order to find these faulty genes and to learn more about them. You have been asked to take part in this research study because you have one of these problems but the molecular cause of your condition, or the effect it causes, still isn’t known.

By identifying the faulty genes, and studying their function, we hope to understand the nature of the problems suffered by you and other people with similar conditions. Identifying gene faults also allows better clinical tests to be offered to you and other families.

When you attend the hospital for your appointment you will be approached by a member of the research team with a request to take part in the project. If you do not wish to be approached would you please let a member of staff know at the reception desk when you attend for your appointment.

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter and the accompanying parents’ information sheet.

Yours sincerely, 
Eamonn Sheridan
Professor of Clinical Genetics

Section of Genetics
Wellcome Trust Brenner Building

St James's University Hospital

Beckett Street

Leeds, LS9 7TF, U.K.

Tel: (+44) 0113 343 8504
E-mail: E.Sheridan@leeds.ac.uk
Twitter: @LeedsGenomics
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